
Home of the Tualatin River National Wildlife Refuge

Neighborhood Meeting Notice: 
Sherwood Festival Plaza

A Virtual Neighborhood Meeting will be held on Thursday, March 10, 2022 at from 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
regarding the design of a Festival Plaza at SW First and Pine Streets in Sherwood, Oregon. The site is currently 
used as a parking lot and is located across from the City Library and within Old Town Sherwood, the home of a 
number of festivals throughout the year.  
The proposal for the site is to create a flexible public space that can host a variety of community activities and 
events, but that can also function as a parking lot on a day-to-day basis. Elements of the design include 
decorative paving and seat walls, high mast plaza lighting with functionality to suspend tents and support 
events, landscaping, a decorative art screen, site furnishings, and electrical/water hook ups. 
The purpose of this virtual meeting is to provide a forum for surrounding property owners/neighbors and citizens 
of Sherwood to review the proposal and to identify issues so that they may be considered before a land use 
application is submitted to the City of Sherwood.
Please join us to provide comments and feedback on the proposed plan. We encourage participants to 
register for the Neighborhood Meeting at https://www.sherwoodoregon.gov/FestivalPlaza. Written comments 
and questions can be submitted prior to the meeting via email or USPS. 
Community Services Department/Festival Plaza Comments
22560 SW Pine Street
Sherwood, OR 97140
Email: steffenst@sherwoodoregon.gov
Join Zoom Meeting Link
https://sherwoodoregon-gov.zoom.us/j/84052376550?pwd=OWd0N0t2alo0aUJjbVZvTHkyT3ZnZz09
Dial by Phone +1 408 638 0968
Meeting ID: 840 5237 6550
Passcode: 719063

Project Location  Aerial Perspective

For additional information, please visit the City’s website at https://www.sherwoodoregon.gov/FestivalPlaza or contact 
Kristen Switzer at switzerk@sherwoodoregon.gov or 503-625-4210.




